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The General Federation of Women’s Clubs is a unifying force, bringing together local women’s clubs, with members dedicated 
to strengthening their communities and enhancing the lives of others through volunteer service. With over 60,000 members in 
affiliated clubs in every state and more than a dozen countries, GFWC members are community leaders who work locally to 
create global change by supporting the arts, preserving natural resources, advancing education, promoting healthy lifestyles, 
encouraging civic involvement, and working toward world peace and understanding. For more information, please visit 
www.GFWC.org or call 1-800-443-GFWC (4392). 

Fall is a season of change and giving.  As the leaves turn golden and the 

air becomes crisper, many clubs are back to volunteering full speed 

working tirelessly to make a difference in their communities.  The 

General Federation of Women’s Clubs across the country DO make a 

difference; our support and reach touch the lives of children, the elderly, 

Veterans, first responders, victims, and many others in need.  

Here is a question for the clubwomen who personally deliver these 

wonderful donations.   Are you identifying the donation as one coming 

from a GFWC Club? 

This is the perfect time to share information about your club, and the 

organization your club is a part of.  GFWC Branding at its best! 

There are many options for what to include:  

➢ A letter stating why your club chose this donation and sharing the 

club contact information and a bit of club history. 

➢ A club brochure and a business card. 

➢ If the donation is to be distributed (i.e., a breakfast basket to the 

police station), add a notecard with club contact information. 

➢ And as always – snap a picture of the delivery to add to your social 

media page. 

Some might think the receivers of the donations won’t be interested in 

joining the club, so why bother?   However, there are reasons why it’s 

important to include the club’s information.  

Perhaps they will thank your club on social media, include the donation 

in a newsletter, or share stories of the donation verbally.  It is important 

that they know the club’s proper name, and how to contact the club in 

the future.  There could be staff who are looking for ways to volunteer.  

Or it could be as simple as the COO of that organization wants to learn 

more about the club who has been supporting them for many years, and 

just hasn’t had the time to talk in depth when a delivery is made.   

Every time a donation is made, it is important to include club 

information and let the donors know your club is a member of the 

General Federation of Women’s Clubs. 
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Brand Identity | References | About GFWC |Writing Tips | Social Media 

Word Usage | General Formatting Guidelines | GFWC Trademark Policies 

The GFWC Style Guide has been updated and is filled with useful information for ALL 

club women.  This document located in the Member Portal under S in the digital library.   

Here’s a sampling of what’s included. 

 

 



  

  

Have you signed up to be a member of the GFWC Advancement and Programs Forum 

on Facebook?  This private Facebook page is a great opportunity to get daily updates 

from the GFWC Leadership, Membership, and Communication and Public Relations 

Chairmen.  Video, featuring information that is helpful to members are pre-recorded 

and, on the forum, to view at your convenience. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have you planned a  

GFWC Friendsgiving Event? 

 
 

 

 

GFWC Friendsgiving ~ a wonderful opportunity to be Thankful for the community’s support 
and to BRAG about the good GFWC grassroots volunteering your members participate in while 
gaining a few new members in the process! 
 

All the documents needed to plan a successful event are located in the 

GFWC Friendsgiving ~ Box of Gems 

located in the F Resources Folder in the Member Portal 
 

 


